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BAY UPDATES

Over the next several weeks, construction will take place on 4th Avenue outside of the Eliza-
beth Duff Transit Center at WeGo Central in connection with a Nashville Electric Service
project.

During this time, some boarding locations on the lower level will change between the
hours of 7p.m. and 5 a.m.

Please refer to the chart below for specific bay assignments.
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